
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome back to another awesome school year at Children’s Choice at Osuna! If this is your first year with 
us, we are excited to have you in our community and encourage you to come to us with any questions, comments 
or concerns. If you have been with us for a while now, we are so excited to start another year full of fun and 
novelty with you and your family.  
 
Keep an eye out each month for our calendars and newsletter to keep you up-to-date on all of our activities and 
field trips. We will also post a monthly snack calendar so you know what food we will be serving each afternoon. All 
this information is in the parent area where you will sign your child out every day. 
 
Registration for Children’s Choice enrichment classes will be from August 13th-20th.  We have several new classes 
being offered as well as some returning favorites!  Classes will begin the week of September 4th. 
 
On Friday, August 24th, we will have a guest magician, Tall Paul, joining us for a special performance!  Parents and 
family members are welcome to join us in the cafeteria to share in the fun.   
 
If you ever need to get ahold of us at the site to report your child’s absence from after school programs or if you 
have a question, call us at (505) 382-1815. 
 
For more information about our programs please feel free to talk to any of our staff, visit our website 
(www.childrens-choice.org ) or call our office. We will try our very best to help you with whatever you need! 
 
Your devoted team of childcare professionals, 
Shannon (Site Director) & CC Staff at Osuna  

http://www.childrens-choice.org/


 
 


